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The April issue of the MPLA Newsletter is online, with columns by both Elvita and 
Dana, outgoing and incoming Presidents.   
 
Next deadline for the June issue is May 1.   
 
I'm really looking forward to working with the Communications Committee in the 
coming months to integrate the Newsletter into MPLA's growing virtual presence. 
 
Thank you for all your submissions and photos! 
 
 Judy 
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